
NJ VTI AWARDS





Each year, the VTI recognizes certain individuals, departments, organizations or companies that have significantly contributed to the fight against vehicle theft.  Please help us to get to know who they are by nominating them for an award to be received at our upcoming meeting, which will be held on December 4th, 2008 at Harold’s New York Deli, Edison, New Jersey.  Please see the NJVTI website for additional information about the meeting.





The Ziegler Award is for a member or group who has shown extraordinary initiative or achieved outstanding results in the area of auto theft.  The recipient need not be an NJVTI member.





The Schreiber Award is given to an NJVTI member for service and dedication to the organization.





Additional awards are given if the Board of Directors feels that recognition should be given for special circumstances or projects.





Please write a paragraph or two, or more if you like, describing the activities that qualify the individual or group you have nominated for an award.  





              You may also print this page and fill in the blanks.��





___________________________________________________________ should be considered for the





(Ziegler Award)   (Schreiber Award)  or (other special recognition)  because:


                 [Please circle which award you are requesting to be considered]�  


________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________


________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________





Please mail or e-mail your submission to:		Bruce Ferrentino


All submissions must be received no later		P.O. Box 732


   Than:        November 24, 2008			Hopatcong, New Jersey 07843


							  --or--


							Email:  �HYPERLINK "mailto:bferrentino@njvti.org"��bferrentino@njvti.org� 





























